
July 16, 2001

Department of Environment
Environmental Assessment Division

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT BULLETIN

Environment Minister Ralph Wiseman has announced the following events relative to the Environmental Assessment
Act.

UNDERTAKINGS RELEASED:

1) Churchill Falls to Goose Bay Snowmobile Trail
Proponent: Labrador Winter Trails Inc.

2) Mulligan to Postville/Makkovik Snowmobile Trail
Proponent: Labrador Winter Trails Inc.

Contact the Director of Environmental Assessment for further information at (709) 729-2562 or toll-free:
1-800-563-6181 or by mail to:

Director, Environmental Assessment Division
Department of Environment 
West Block, Confederation Building
P.O. Box 8700, St. John's, NF, A1B 4J6

Environmental Assessment News Releases are on the Internet at http://www.gov.nf.ca/env


